
With the weather changing to a brisk cold temperature almost 
daily…….it is very important to send your child to MLEDP with 

some type of jacket!  Please make sure your child’s name is written 
on it somewhere!  It is almost impossible for us to be able to keep 

track of that many jackets.  We do go outside daily, so I do not 
want anyone to be cold! BRRRRR

Also, since the weather is changing, please check your child’s extra 
change of clothes in his/her backpack to make sure they are 

weather appropriate.  An extra pair of socks is always helpful too!

November Classroom Themes 
The week of… 

November 7 Construction Junction

November 14 Community Service

November 21 We Are Thankful!

November 28 Alphabet Mix Up
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November Birthdays 

Brooks B -8th 

Cole C- 22nd 

Cloe S- 29th 

Camille T- 30th 

We hope you all have a 
very Happy Birthday! 

 MLEDP KC 
November Newsletter 2022



Long Days for November


11/8	Black & White/News


11/17 Kindergarten ONLY


11/18 “Paws” itiveley Purple/
Animals & the color Purple


_______________________________


Center Closed Days


The center will be 
CLOSED 11/23-11/25.  
Please make other 
arrangements for your 
children on these days!


_______________________________


Family Recipes…  
Each year I always put 
together a classroom 
cookbook of all the children’s 
favorite recipes from home.  Be 
thinking with your child which 
recipe you want to submit for this 
years cookbook over the holidays.  
MORE INFORMATION TO COME! 
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Service Project 

This year we have partnered 
with Bethany’s Birthdays 

again for our MLEDP 
Kindergarten Care Service 

Project.  We had huge 
success with it last year and 
the children loved it!  It is a 

great organization that 
works hard to put birthday 
cake supplies into homes of 
the less fortunate to ensure 

all children are able to 
celebrate their birthday with 
a cake!  We will be asking for 
specific donations during the 

week of November 14-18.  
The children will work hard  

putting the birthday bags 
together for the organization 

to pick up!  Look out for a 
separate flyer with detailed 

information!



Special Thanks to Turners Dairy for 
coming into our classroom and 

presenting a program called….Cows 
in the Classroom for the children.  
Everyone loved learning all about 
the cows, how to make milk, and 

the farm!  She gave all the children 
a cow pencil and some coloring 

sheets before she left! 
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